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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are hoping to return the Sponsored Walk to its normal date on the calendar, at the end of the October 
half term.  Full details and sponsorship links will sent out shortly.  
 
Last term’s event raised over £7000.  The new picnic benches that were purchased with these funds are 
due in College shortly.  The Friends of LVC are considering other suggestions for their remaining funds, such 
as new laptops and a canopy to create a covered outdoor space outside the West Common Room, although 
this would need more funds than one year’s walk can generate. 
 
In addition to this, I would like to request support for both this event, volunteers to marshal are always 
welcome, and for the Friends of LVC – many of the Friends have children in Year 11 and will not be 
continuing beyond this year.  If you are able to offer help for the Walk or are willing to join the committee, 
you contact them by email at friends@lvc.org or visit their Facebook page. 
 
I do appreciate it’s only a short time since the last walk, but hope that you will be able to support your child 
in gaining sponsorship for this fantastic event.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Tim Darby 
Deputy Principal 
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